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March 20, 2020
Employees and temporary employees see Linda O’Donnell for a letter to show proof that you work for Victory Foam, Inc. and are allowed to work during the Coronavirus shutdown.  
Victory Foam, Inc. needs to be open and available for our customers that provide critical care products and services.

Pursuant to the Governor’s Executive Order N-33-20, Healthcare and Defense are two of the 16 critical infrastructure sectors.  Victory Foam, Inc. has customers that have National Defense contracts and need our product to fulfill their needs.  Victory Foam, Inc. has customers that are providing packaging for Respirators and providing attachments for Mask needed during the Coronavirus Epidemic.  
Employees should do their best to abide by curfews that are in place.  

Our Employees play a vital role in the operation of Victory Foam, Inc.  Your safety and wellbeing are very important to Victory Foam. Inc.  Please do not come to work if you are sick.  If you come to work sick, we will send you home and you will not be able to come back until you have a Doctor’s release to ensure the safety and wellbeing of ALL employees.

We are asking employees to run through the below questions:

  Do I have a temperature/fever?

  Am I having any trouble breathing or feel tightness in my chest?

  Do I have a cough?

Based on the Medical and Defense customer base, plus precautions being taken with the above protocol, you are able to work at this time.  
Please check Website for updates.
On the behalf of Victory Foam, Inc. , we wish you and your families a healthy and safe 2020.
Brent Comerford
Brent Comerford

Operations Manager
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